Ng'Ethe, Judith

Subject: Request to Present - TSC

From: Catherine Droesbeck <CDroesbeck@unitedwayhalifax.ca>

Sent: June-11-19 3:37 PM

To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>

Cc: MacSween, Liam <macswel@Halifax.CA>; Ng'Ethe, Judith <ngethej@halifax.ca>
Subject: [External Email] Request to Present - TSC

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Hello,

On behalf of Healthy Halifax Communities Partnership and the Rural Access to Physical Activity Action Team, I’'m
writing to request that we present at the TSC’s upcoming June 20" meeting regarding the completion of an Active
Transportation Plan in East Preston. | will be presenting along with my fellow committee member and resident of East
Preston, Tammy Ewing. As we discussed with Judith, we request 10 minutes in order to give us time to provide
background on the collective process of this project and the importance of this initiative for the community.

We will forward the slides for the presentation by this Thurs at 2:p.m.

If you require other information, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

Catherine Droesbeck, Coordinator
Healthy Halifax Communities Partnership
cdroesbeck@unitedwayhalifax.ca

(902) 461-3043 office (902) 483-2813 cell

From: Ng'Ethe, Judith [mailto:ngethej@halifax.ca]

Sent: June 11, 2019 11:24 AM

To: Catherine Droesbeck <CDroesbeck@unitedwayhalifax.ca>
Cc: MacSween, Liam <macswel@Halifax.CA>

Subject: RE: Request to Present - Information

Hello Ms. Droesbeck
Thank you for your email.

We would need to receive your presentation by Thursday, June 13, 2019 at 2.00 p.m., so as to be able to compile and
dispatch the Agenda documentation by end of day.

Regards

Judith Ng’ethe
LEGISLATIVE ASSISTANT



OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL CLERK

HALIFAX

T. 902.490.6517
ngethej@halifax.ca
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